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MORE THAN 150 NEW SOCIAL HOUSING HOMES IN EPPING  

The Andrews Labor Government is delivering social housing dwellings where they are needed most and connected 
to local infrastructure and services.  

Minister for Housing Richard Wynne today turned the first sod on the new multi-sector partnership that will build 
more than 150 social housing homes.  

The project will include 79 one-bedroom and 72 two-bedroom social housing homes – providing safe and secure 
homes for Victorians on the housing wait list. 

The new homes will be situated withing the New Epping development, which is delivering a 20-minute 
neighbourhood, enabling residents to live locally – with most daily needs within a 20-minute return walk from home 
complete with access to safe and local transport options. 

The more than 150 social housing homes are being made possible thanks to the Labor Government’s $1 billion 
Victorian Social Housing Growth Fund.  

The dedicated fund supports innovative partnerships between the Government and community housing, private, 
not for profit and local government sectors. 

The fund is part of the Government’s record investment in housing, including the landmark Big Housing Build.  

The $5.3 billion Big Housing Build will deliver more than 12,000 new homes and is the largest single investment in 
social and affordable housing in Australia’s history. 

The New Epping project is being delivered in partnership with the developer Riverlee, Whittlesea City Council, 
Ramsay Health and Haven Home Safe which will own and manage the social housing homes.   

This exciting project will generate $4.7 billion in economic benefit for Victoria as well as 5,000 local jobs during 
construction. 

Quotes attributable to Minister for Housing Richard Wynne 

“Our unprecedented investment in safe, secure housing will change lives – not only putting a roof over people’s 
heads but creating thousands of jobs as we rebuild from the coronavirus pandemic.” 

“The private sector has an important role to play in the development of more social housing for Victorians – this is 
an example of that partnership delivering real benefits for the community.” 

Quotes attributable to Member for Thomastown Bronwyn Halfpenny 

“This exciting development is delivering homes for people and families who need them. In places close to services 
hospitals shops and jobs.” 

“Having a safe and affordable place to live has never been more important, which is why we’re so proud to partner 
in projects like this” 


